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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 3:13 PM
To: Joe Steinmaus
Cc: Vicki Sheffer; Joanna Zimny; Steve Magner; Joe Yannarelly
Subject: 1011 Burns Avenue

Hello Mr. Steinmaus, 
Since you have received your Certificate of Code Compliance dated May 16, 2023, we will not wait until your 180 days 
are up from the April 5, 2023 grant of time.  I have put a resolution before Ms. Moermond for Legislative Hearing on 
June 13, 2023 to state that the nuisance condition has been abated and the matter is resolved.  This will go to City 
Council on June 28 for final adoption of resolution.  You don’t need to attend neither hearings.   
 
Thank you. 
 

Mai Vang 
Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
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